
   

 
 

 
December 22, 2023 
 
All proposing vendors, 
 
        Publicly Posted 
 
RE: F23-07-062, CIS & Implementation Services 
 
 
The City of Greeley would like to thank you for participating in our RFP process to provide CIS 
& Implementation Services. The evaluation of the submitted proposals has been completed 
SpryPoint demonstrated the highest degree of responsiveness to the requirements of the RFP 
and will enter into a contract with the participating partners for these services.   
  
The City recognizes and appreciates the time and effort your firm put into preparing and 
submitting your proposal to us.  Please be assured your response was carefully reviewed and 
evaluated in accordance with the RFP requirements. 
 
Vendors responding to the RFP: 
 
Advanced Utility 
Cayenta 
Cogsdale 
ESC Partners 
North Star 
Origin Smart City 
Origin Utility 
Systems & Software 
SpryPoint 
TMG Consulting 
Vertex One 
 
In closing, I encourage you to participate in future solicitations with the City of Greeley.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Alex Adame, purchasing@greeleygov.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Levi Dyer 
Purchasing Manager, City of Greeley 


